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Roberta DiMezza

From: Todd Leveillee <todd.leveillee@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 8:39 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H6464

Good Evening, 
 
I strongly oppose house bill H6464. As a landlord, I pride myself on maintaining and environment of equality 
for all my tenants. Creating additional obstacles for landlords to determine if a tenant has evictions on their 
record is unjust and an ineffective use of resources and funding for landlords and state government.  
 
Todd Leveillee 
--  
Todd 


